
PRESS RELEASE 

HEART OF AMERICA RESIGNS FROM PSHA AND BEGINS AFFITLIATING SHOWS AT REDUCED RATES 

     The Horse of America Horse Show HIO has resigned its Board of Directors position with the  PSHA HIO 

that was formed in March, 2013.  

     Heart of America will continue to operate as an HIO and will affiliate horse shows anywhere in the 

United States. 

     A DQP clinic and training session will be conducted for anyone desiring to be a DQP with Heart of 

America on Saturday, May 4, 2013. 

     Heart of America will Charge show management a fee of $50.00 to affiliate a show and there will be a 

$10.00 per horse inspection fee.  The $50.00 fee will be waived for any show that has already affiliated 

with another HIO and wishes to change their affiliation over to Heart of America. 

      Everett Clamp is the President of Heart of America and says that shows are affiliating at a very fast 

pace from many different states.  He may be reached at 417-531-0991. 

 


